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Sports Mornings    
Well done to all our 
amazing children 
who took part in the 
Sports events this 
week.  It was lovely 
seeing all the smiles on their faces and how well 
they participated (even in the heat of a very sunny 
week in school).  Thank you to all the parents who 
came along and supported the events and made it 
a special occasion for everyone. 
All the children are receiving a certificate to say 
well done.  For Years 1 to 6 we also had a 
competition between the house teams and the 
results of the teams were: 
 
4th - Mars (Red): 280 points 
3rd - Venus (Green): 311 points 
2nd - Pluto (Blue): 330 points 
1st - Saturn (Yellow): 331 points 
 
Saturn are therefore the 2022 winners of Sports 
Day (by 1 point!) and their yellow ribbon has 
been tied around the school Sports Day trophy. 
However, we are very proud of every child in 
every House Team who took part and the main 
thing is that we all had an enjoyable day.  
 

Photos and Videos at Events 
You are allowed to take photos and videos of 
your own children at any school events but if you 
also end up with other children on your photos or 
videos you must not post them on Social Media 
(for safeguarding reasons) 
 

Athletics Festival 
We had South Ribble Athletics coaches in school 
on Wednesday running training sessions for our 
years 3,4,5 and 6 children. 
It was, as usual, very high quality training from 
the coaches and the children put in their full 
effort again. 
 

 

Tots on Tyres 
Our children in Reception class are enjoying their 
'tots on tyres' coaching sessions with South Ribble 
learning to ride their balance bikes and help them 
on their first steps towards cycling and balance. 
Well done to the all the children for doing so well. 

 
Current Reception Parents Visit 
to the Rest of the School 
Thank you to those parents/families of the current 
Reception children who came to look round school 
on Wednesday morning.   We will be doing 
another tour of school after the Reception 
Graduation assembly on Tuesday 19th July. 
 

Fencing 
Some of our older children have 
been attending fencing club on a 
Tuesday after school and enjoying 
every minute of it. It's great to see 
them take part in sports they might not always get 
a chance to do.  

 
Attendance 
The table below shows attendance and lates for 
the classes, for last week: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Our target for all 
Children is 96%. 

 
 

13.06.22 – 17.06.22 

  % Lates 

Rockets  81.0 5 

Dorado  89.5 9 

Orion  93.0 10 

Hercules  91.6 8 

Pegasus  80.3 5 

Leo  95.0 4 

Phoenix  84.4 8 
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Rewards for this week (Well done!) 

Well done to all those amazing children who have achieved the various awards this week. 
 

Star of the Week Awards 
Focus on Learning 

Moons Phoebe – for her knowledge about Handa 

Rockets Isla – for her excellent art work 

Dorado Ava-Leigh – for participating in sports day even though PE is not her 
favourite lesson and for encouraging her friends 

Orion Lexi – for an excellent acrostic poem about seaweed 

Hercules John – for fantastic participation in sports day 

Pegasus Bentley – for showing great sportsmanship during sports day 

Leo Tinuke – fantastic effort all week in all areas, particularly Maths and 
swimming 

Phoenix Oscar – for an excellent attitude towards all areas of his learning 

 
 

Positive Points 
(Top Dojo Points Rockets Only) 

Rockets Tommy 

Dorado  Mia 

Orion  Jacob 

Hercules  Mya 

Pegasus  Kayla 

Leo Tinuke & Tonera 

Phoenix  Oliver 

 

 
VIP certificates (Values Inspired Person) 
Over the next few weeks we will be celebrating and rewarding any children who demonstrate our school 
values which are: 

 
Resilience, Determination, Kindness, Tolerance, Courage, Honesty, Empathy, Respect, 

Responsibility, Gratitude/Thankfulness 

 

Well Done 
to everyone this week 

 
 

VIP (Values Inspired Person) – for 
demonstrating TOLERANCE 

Rockets Thomas 

Dorado  Kian 

Orion  Jenson 

Hercules  Darasimi 

Pegasus  Katie 

Leo  Jessie 

Phoenix  Gracie Mae 
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Summer PTFA BBQ/Fayre 
Wednesday 6th July after school until about 5.30pm. 
Everyone is invited. 
BBQ; Bouncy Castle; Stalls; Beat the Goalie; Tombola and much more (including a 
performance by our school choir at 3.30pm). 
All proceeds will go towards the school (including outdoor learning equipment and books for school). 
 

Goodbye and Thank You 
We said a sad farewell this week to Miss Wilson who has been teaching our Year 2 children 
(and occasionally our Early Years children as well) since Christmas alongside Miss Lemon, Mrs 
Hollinghurst and the rest of the team. 
Miss Wilson will be sadly missed and we would like to say a big thank you for all her hard work 
and her support for our amazing children over the time she has been with us. 

 
 

MENU FOR WEEK COMMENCING 27/06/2022 
  

Lunch menu (subject to change depending on deliveries) 27.06.2022    

   Choice 1 Choice 2 Desserts 
Choice   

Monday BBQ Chicken and Salad 
Wrap, Potato Wedges, 
Mixed Vegetables 

Crispy Battered Fish, 
Potato Wedges, Mixed 
Vegetables 

Varied due to 
the current 
situation  

Tuesday 
 

Pork Meatball Pasta with 
Tomato Sauce, Tortilla 
Chips, Salad 

Jacket Potato, Selection of 
Fillings, Salad 

Varied due to 
the current 
situation  

Wednesday
   

Roast Pork Dinner, 
Yorkshire Pudding, 
Vegetables, Gravy 

Sandwich Bap, Tortilla 
Chips, Vegetable Sticks 

Varied due to 
the current 
situation  

Thursday Chinese Style Chicken 
Curry, Rice, Mini Spring 
Roll 

French Bread Pizza, 
Tortilla Chips, Salad 

Varied due to 
the current 
situation  

Friday SUMMER PICNIC DAY 
Selection of Sandwiches, Sausage Roll, 

Crisps, Salad Sticks 

Varied due to 
the current 
situation  
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Whole School Events/Dates Coming Up 

 
OFSTED - Please be aware that we are due a visit from Ofsted at any moment - this means that some events 
may have to be delayed or rearranged (e.g. Sports days or performances) because Ofsted will want to talk 
to teachers and pupils and subject leaders and we can't manage big events and show Ofsted the brilliant 
things we are doing at the same time. 
We will however work round it to make sure we still have our end of year joyful shared memories. 

Wednesday 6th July – Reception and Year 6 health screening checks (height and weight)  
Wednesday 6th July – Summer PTFA BBQ (everyone invited after school to raise money for 
school and to get together as a whole school community for the first time in over two 
years)  
Thursday 7th July – End of Year Reports go out to parents  
Monday 11th July – The Lion King afternoon performance - 1.30pm 

Tuesday 12th July – The Lion King - evening performances – 4.30pm 

Tuesday 19th July 9.15am Reception (Rockets) class ‘graduation’ assembly (all parents 
invited)  
Tuesday 19th July 10.30am Tour of the whole school for any parents of Reception children 
who want to join us, with Mr Mitchell (so parents can see where your children will be going 
in the new academic year) 
Tuesday 19th July 1.30pm ‘Seven Stars has Talent’ Show (parents/family/friends invited)  
Wednesday 20th July 9.15am - Year 6 'Leavers' assembly 

Friday 22nd July 2pm - school closes for the Summer holidays – After School Club open until 
4pm 

Monday 5th September 2022 - school re-opens for the 2022-23 academic year 

 
(other dates to be added when they have been arranged)  

 
Many thanks for your support   -   Mr Mitchell 

 
REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information) 
Remember to like us on Facebook and Twitter 

If you have changed your contact details, need to update medical information or any other 

personal details please let us know in the office so we can update our records. 
 


